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Mayor Emily Larson to host City Hall in the City on Snow Operations on Tuesday, October 11, 2022

[Duluth, MN] Mayor Emily Larson and City staff will host a City Hall in the City meeting regarding snow operations on
Tuesday, October 11, 2022 at 1:00 pm. The meeting will be held virtually and live-streamed on the City of Duluth’s
Facebook page.

Mayor Larson and City staff will provide residents and visitors what they need to know about the upcoming 2022-
2023 winter season, including what to do when a snow emergency is declared.

The City Hall in the City series is a unique opportunity for Duluth residents to have conversations with the mayor and
connect with city decision-makers in one place on topics and emerging issues that are important to residents.

Residents are encouraged to email questions ahead of time to info@duluthmn.gov with “City Hall in the City” in the
subject line. The event will be streamed live on the City’s Facebook account and available as a video afterwards. As
a reminder, you do not need a Facebook account to view the stream.

All residents are welcome and encouraged to attend and participate in this one-hour session.
For more information regarding snow plowing, snow emergencies, etc., please visit:

www.duluthmn.gov/snow
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